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Manager's Introduction

Summer is officially here and with it comes a host of exciting happenings and
activities at our home. We're thrilled to share with you all that has been going on
recently as our calendar is always packed with engaging events and opportunities
for our residents to make the most of each season.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Maria Dziedziurska
Home Manager

Animal Visitors

We have been visited by plenty of animals over the past couple of months. Our
residents got the chance to hold, clap and learn about the different animals. The
smiles on their faces said it all. We have had the small and fluffy kind as well as the
scaly slithering kind. We have also hatched five of the cutest ducklings, hours were
spent watching them and cuddling them.

Gladtocare Week

We recently celebrated “GladtoCare Week” where we shine a light on all the
wonderful work done by everyone working at White House and other homes
throughout the UK. During the week there were plans for different activities each day
for all to share and enjoy. We celebrated Motivation Monday, Tasty Tuesday,
Wellness Wednesday, Thankful Thursday and Feelgood Friday.

We had so much fun embracing the different themes of each day. Our favourite days
were by far Tasty Tuesday and Thankful Thursday. On Tuesday the residents had
their ice cream sundae bar and loved being able to create the tastiest treat. Thankful
Thursday was a day for residents to show the staff a token of their appreciation,
biscuits were made and decorated by our baking club and handed out along with
plants and donuts.

D-Day Celebrations

Our resident, Len, celebrated his 99th birthday and the 80th anniversary of D-Day all
in one week. Len’s family arranged for him to go to the Duxford Airshow which was a
fantastic day out, he also made the ITV news and radio where he spoke about his
memories of D-Day. It is such an honour to be able to chat with Len and find out
more about his experiences in World War 2.

We had a party on the D-Day anniversary, the Union Flags were flying as we sang
along to Talia who entertained us by singing classic wartime songs whilst playing the
accordion.

Shuttleworth Visit

We had a great time visiting the Shuttleworth Museum and Gardens. Shuttleworth is
home to a collection of early 20th-century aircraft, cars, buses, motorbikes, steam
engines and farm machinery. There is so much to see and our gentleman enjoyed
investigating all the different vehicles on offer.

Our ladies explored all the beautiful attractions in the Swiss Garden from the
gorgeous plants and flowers to the quirky buildings dotted around.

Family Fun Day

We are busy planning our first Family Fun Day. We will be holding the event on
Saturday 13th of July from 11am – 3pm with attractions for everyone. We have an
ice cream van, candy floss stall, balloon animals, live music plus so much more.

We also have fantastic raffle prizes, tickets are on sale now and are available from
reception. The raffle will be drawn at the event. 

Make-A-Wish Foundation

This year the Care Concern Group have chosen to support the incredible Make-A-
Wish Foundation. The foundation grants wishes for critically ill children and their
families helping to make the best memories possible.

Our home has started our fundraising efforts and on Sat 22nd of June some of the
White House team walked the Greenway, all 13.6 miles of it. As well as this all the
money raised from our raffle went directly to the Make-A-Wish Foundation. 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the White House Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Business Reviews
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